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David Adler, DOE site manager dis- 
cusses possible radioactive waste 

cleanup measures with members of the 
Berkeley City Council 

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY 
INFORMATION CENTER 

WELCOMES VISITORS 
Many of you are aware of the radioactively contaminated soil that 

is located in St. Louis, and would like to know more about where it 
came from, how it affects you, and what is going to be done about it. 
That is why the Department of EnergY (DOE) opened an Information 
Center at 9200 Latty Avenue, where some of the soil is stored. 

The DOE recognizes the importance of getting St. Louisans involved 
in the decision-making process and has taken steps to work with the 
public towards a safe, effective solution. 

Recently David Adler, DOE Site Manager, met with Mayor Miller, 
Berkeley City Council members, and other Berkeley officials, to discuss 
the cleanup and storage options that are being considered, and to answer 
their questions. Other DOE representatives attended a meeting of the 
Berkeley Betterment Commission, where the same information was 
presented. 

In an effort to inform as many people as possible about the St. Louis 
Site, a Speakers' Bureau has been established. Speakers are available 
to address schools, groups, clubs and organizations. Meetings may be 
held in the Conference Room of the Information Center, or at your 
location. 

If you would like to know more about the site, schedule a speaker, 
or would like to voice your comments about the cleanup and disposal 
of the contaminated soil, you may call the Information Center at 524 - 

4083. Your comments may also be placed in writing to: David Adler; 
U.S. Department of Energy Information Center; 9200 Latty Avenue; 
Hazelwood, MO 63042. • 
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